From: Nancy Zabel <nancyzabel4@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 6, 2022 6:05 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

| can not keep up with inflation. | have a nice home but | can’t afford to stay in it any longer. The HOA has risen too high
for me to afford. Please support a 4% plan 1 COLA.

Nancy Zabel
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



